
I urge the Ocean Management Task Force to request the Army Corp of Engineers to 
suspend its review of the Cape Wind project until they have put an Ocean Resource 
Management Act into effect in order to protect the public interest in this matter. 
  
                                                                Sincerely, 
                                                                Jeanine Bandiero and Milton Thomas 
 


